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Nearly two years ago, New York became the epicenter of the COVID-19 pandemic. Our state

was shut down, our schools were closed, and our economy was decimated.

Nearly 700 days later, today's ruling by a NYS Supreme Court Judge reinforces what my
Republican colleagues and I have said from the beginning: it's past time for Governor Hochul

and Democrat One-Party Rule to end the mandates.


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/covid-19-mandates
https://iapps.courts.state.ny.us/nyscef/ViewDocument?docIndex=KWZlYMu6TLX3tP7Uen/3yA==&TSPD_101_R0=08533cd43fab20003b951c1fe94cad3d957657421fe5abe2cba7688b75cd4d786bdfca6a83ce53ff084bc7920b143000b1fb880628c8e586677982a30368bdbac9fead87f60a363d06b7853077172ee77e2d21c7de8564fb3507e258018c8b58

New Yorkers are fed up — and they are counting on us to return to a system of governance

based on collaborative decision making, guidance, checks and balances.
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